
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 10/29/2012 11:43:39 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: East Coast Mutual Assistance 

Thx. 

On Oct 29, 2012, at 11:42 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@,pge.com> wrote: 

Mike and Paul - FYI. 

We are sending some assistance to Con Ed. 

From: Almario, Benedict 
Sent: Monday, October 29, 2012 11:39 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Allen, Meredith; Kiraiy, Gregory; Anderson, Barry 
Subject: RE: East Coast Mutual Assistance 

Brian, 

We worked through the Western Mutual Assistance group to provide PG&E's 
resource numbers to the East Coast Mutual Assistance group. Our employees 
are targeted to support Con Ed utility in New York. 

PG&E 

Lineman and Troublemen: 

• 90 lineman and 20 troublemen - Total is 110 qualified electrical 
workers. This number represents approximately 5%of our total complement. 
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Additional resources: 

• 20 estimators 

•ZIZZZZZI 20 leadership and support. This complement includes managers, 
supervisors, admin, safety, and mechanics. 

Departure Timing: Between Tuesday evening, October 30 and Friday, 
November 2 

We estimate our resources will be supporting the response for a two week 
period. 

On another note., we estimate that 110 contract employees have either departed 
or will depart soon to support the East Coast storm. This number represents 
approximately 25% of the contractors supporting PG&E. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments. 

Thanks, 

Ben 

415-244-8842 cell 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


